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Lancaster City Parks &
 Recreation        

1507 E. M
ain Street

Lancaster, O
H

 43130



Enhance the beauty of Lancaster City Parks with a gift to the Friends of 
Lancaster Parks & Recreation. After you make your gift, we will notify 
your recipient with a personalized note by postal mail or email. 

Small Floral Bed

Bench

A permanent bench marked with 
a 3”x6” plaque with your specified 
inscription. 

A floral bed marked with a plaque 
with your specified inscription. 
Approximate size: 5’x2’

Nature Camp Scholarships

Two scholarships for low-income 
children to attend Lancaster City 
Park’s summer program.

Commemorative Tree

A tree marked with a plaque with 
your specified inscription. 

Large Floral Bed 

A floral bed marked with a plaque 
with your specified inscription. 
Approximate size: 10’x4’

Order Form
To purchase gifts for multiple recipients, please copy this form or call the 
Friends of Lancaster Parks & Recreation at (740) 687-6651. 

Donor Information
Name
Address
Phone					     Email
Recipient Information 
Name
Address
Email
Occasion (if applicable)
Approximate date to notify of gift
Notify by:			   Postal Mail		  Email
Method of Payment:		  Check payable to Fairfield County Foundation
				    Visa			   Mastercard
Card Number						      Exp. Date
Signature 

Item Selection       	 Price		
     *Bench		  $3,000   	
					           
     *Tree			  $1500		  Tree Species (circle one):
					            Shade       Evergreen        Flowering 
     *Large Floral Bed	 $750
     *Small Floral Bed	 $500
     Scholarship		  $200

*For Bench, Tree & Floral Bed gifts, you may choose your top two park            
location preferences:
1. 
2. 

*Honorary Plaques are also available with these gifts. Please fill out exactly as 
you would like to appear on plaque. Limit to 50 characters. 

Please mail form to:
 	 Fairfield County Foundation  
	 162 E. Main Street Lancaster, OH 43130.

Did you know that Friends of 
Lancaster Parks & Recreation 
is a 501(c)3 organization? 
Your gift is tax-deductible!


